Dear Member of IBEW Local 58

We wish to invite you and your family to join Electrical Workers Credit Union family. A Credit Union family can be you, your spouse and children – all taking advantage of the benefits of Credit Union membership. If you are already a member, you have seen that the Credit Union exists to serve the needs of its members. Now is the time to show the rest of your family how to enjoy the benefits of membership by having them open up an account at your Credit Union.

A CREDIT UNION FAMILY GETS SERVICE

SAVINGS

Your credit Union is not-for-profit so you share in its earnings with high-interest savings accounts insured by the NCUA, a U.S. government agency. Your savings for a home, new car or college education grow even faster.

LOANS

You can come to your Credit Union for low-interest loans. A repayment plan that suits your particular situation will be arranged. Monthly payroll deduction makes loan paying easy.

SERVICES

We offer low interest loans, payroll deduction, free checking accounts, travelers checks, moneyorders, automobile price guide, savings accounts, Christmas Club accounts, life and automobile insurance, atm/debit cards, visa charge cards and you can conduct all your credit union business at one of the Credit Union Family Service Centers.

A CREDIT UNION FAMILY IS PART OWNER

At your credit union you are a member and not just another "customer". You vote for the Board of Directors, which makes the Credit Unions decisions. The Credit Union serves only its members – the shareholders-you.

A CREDIT UNION FAMILY IS FOR LIFE

Once you join, membership is yours for life regardless of changes in employment or where you live. Now you can have the whole family join and begin enjoying professional financial advice.

So fill out the membership card for youself or request additional cards for your family members and become a member of Electrical Workers Credit Union family. We are located across the street from I.B.E.W. Local 58 on Porter Street. Our hours are Monday thru Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Sincerely, Jeannie Nye, Manager

